
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING and   

TWO BUDGET WORKSHOPS 

OF THE TOWN BOARD TOWN OF NEW LEBANON 

COUNTY OF COLUMBIA 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Special Meeting of the Town Board will be held at the Town 

Hall at 14755 Route 22 in New Lebanon on Thursday, October 17th, 2024, at 6:00pm for the 

purpose of authorizing the closing on the sale of 523 US Route 20, New Lebanon, NY, 12125.  

The Budget Workshop will be held immediately following the close of this special meeting. 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the previously scheduled and advertised special 

meetings/budget workshops of the Town Board have some additional details and 

one cancellation as listed below on the following dates and times: 

     

Thursday, October 17th at 6:00 p.m.     -  Budget Workshop – Highway 

Department Budget will be reviewed 

Tuesday, October 22nd at 5:00 p.m.   -  Budget Workshop - CANCELLED   

Tuesday, October 29th at 5:00 p.m.     -  Budget Workshop – General Budget will 

be reviewed, specifically all .1 accounts for all employee payroll amounts and all 

other general budget items needing review 

 

These meetings will be held at the New Lebanon Town Hall, 14755 State Route 22, 

New Lebanon, NY, 12125 with members of the public also being able to view the 

meeting at the following link: 

 

https://townhallstreams.com/towns/new_lebanon_ny 
 

 

Marcie Robertson 

Town Clerk  

10/8/2024 

  

 

 

https://townhallstreams.com/towns/new_lebanon_ny

